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Member of the ALRC:

Please do not support the proposed Canopy nightclub for these reasons:
1) A venue catering to 375 customers produces pressure on available parking, foot traffic, and noise level- particularly at bar
time when so many individuals, who one may expect to be under the influence of alcohol, leave the nightclub.
2) I think that Williamson Street has reached the saturation point for businesses selling alcohol.
3) The Marquette neighborhood is a residential space.  As such, we do not pay rent and mortgages to sleep with the
cacophony of nightclub patrons and music as a backdrop.  We did not move here knowing that such establishments would
be within earshot or their patrons' vehicles would be clogging streets.

Lastly, who is the owner of this building for the proposed Canopy Nightclub? does this person live close to this anticipated
business with all the usual disturbing outcomes that such ventures bring?  If not, then this person can enjoy income while
we suffer impaired sleep, potential property damage, and concerns about many inebriated persons on streets where we live.

Please do not support the Canopy Nightclub project.

Respectfully,

Diane Michalski Turner
303 S. Dickinson Street #1
Madison WI 53703
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